
The National Association of Probation Executives will be recognizing individuals who have contributed to 
the probation profession. Members of the Awards Committee are soliciting nominations for the following 
awards, to be presented this June in Indianapolis, Indiana.

Sam Houston State University — Executive of the Year Award
This award is given annually by the George J. Beto Criminal Justice Center at Sam Houston State 
University to an outstanding probation executive selected by the NAPE Awards Committee. Criteria for 
this prestigious award include the following:

•	 Manager of a public agency providing probation services;

•	 Member of the National Association of Probation Executives;

•	 Contributed to local, state, regional, or national professional organizations;

•	 Demonstrated sustained exemplary performance as a manager in pursuit of the goals of the 
profession;

•	 Implemented new and innovative policy, procedure, program, or technology with high potential to 
enhance the standards and practice of probation which is transferable; and

•	 Has achieved outstanding recognition during the year or has outstanding achievements over time.

George M. Keiser Award for Exceptional Leadership
The National Association of Probation Executives and the Community Corrections Improvement 
Association of Iowa jointly present this award to an administrator, manager, or supervisor who has 
demonstrated exceptional leadership under challenging conditions which provide value added activity or 
service to the organization or community they serve. Additional criteria for this award include:

•	 Nomination must come from a NAPE represented department and must be approved by the 
director or board of directors for that agency; and

•	 Nominee must have achieved an outstanding accomplishment during the year or championed a 
specific cause over a period of time.

Nominating Process
In nominating persons for one of these awards, in addition to the nomination, please provide a detailed 
biographical sketch of the nominee or a recent vita. Supporting documents, such as news articles, are 
also welcomed.

Nominations should be sent to Vanessa Farmer via vfarmer@shsu.edu.
All award nominations MUST be received by the NAPE Secretariat by May 31, 2024.
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